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December 16th, 2024 
 
City of Aurora 
Planning Division 
15151 E. Alameda Parkway, Suite 200,  
Aurora, CO 80012 
303.739.7250 
RE: CP RSN 1791180; Tesla's proposed EV charging station at 2767 South Parker Road. 
 
Below is a clarification letter stating what corrections were made to the revised construction 
documents due to the following comments received:  
 
Review Number – CP RSN 1791180: 
 
Civil Engineering:  
Adjust ADA stall to provide a clear pathway. 
 
Response:  
 
We have relocated the charge post to the other side of the stall to avoid obstruction of the 
pathway. 
 
Additional Comments: 
 
We have added (3) lights to the site to provide adequate lighting to the site.  
 
Sincerely, 
   
Brian Guthridge 
Project Manager 
 

Enclosed: 

• Revised Design Drawings – Dated December 16th, 2024 


